
2807 Pittsfield Blvd. 
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48104 

January 4, 2021 

Subject: Historical District for 3261 Lohr 

Dear Dr. Mandy Grewal: 
Pittsfield Township Supervisor 

I am the son of Letitia Byrd and I am authorized to manage the Letitia and David R. Byrd 
property, I am authorizing the initial planning to begin to make 3261 Lohr Rd (Byrd Property). -
Ann Arbor, Ml 48113 a Historical District. I understand that the next step is to set up a Study 
Committee. 

Thanks in advance for moving on this request. If you need, additional information do not 
hesitate to contact me or Joyce Hunter from the African American Cultural & Historical 
Museum of Washtenaw County. 

Sincerely, 

K Kip Lightfoot 

Cc: Joyce M. Hunter, President/CEO 
African American Cultural & Historical Museum 


